
From: Greg Wood
To: Valerie Hale
Subject: FW: Airport advisory committee
Date: Tuesday, November 05, 2019 3:50:46 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: John Ellington [mailto:jelbar@frontier.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 1:35 PM
To: Greg Wood <greg.wood@crossvilletn.gov>
Subject: Airport advisory committee

Greg:  Please accept this communication as my resignation from the airport advisory committee effective this date.
It has been an honor and privilege to serve and work with you and all the others involved to help prepare the
Crossville Airport for a prosperous future.
I wish you and all advisory members the very best in the future

John Ellington 
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